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Every June, we have the opportunity to celebrate Father’s 

Day. On June the 18
th
, we celebrate our earthly fathers, our 

biological fathers. We have the opportunity to bless them 

and remember how they have taken care of us.  We have the 

opportunity to bless them for all they mean to us and for all 

they have done for us. 

We should celebrate our Heavenly Father every day. He 

watches over us, takes care of us, and blesses us each and 

every day. We should celebrate the relationship that we have 

with Him. We should celebrate the fact that He sent His only 

begotten son, so that we can have an intimate relationship 

with Him.  We should always Celebrate our Heavenly Fa-

ther. 

The Southern Baptist Convention will be meeting in New 

Orleans on June 11 – 13. Please be in prayer for the Southern 

Baptist Convention.  There are a lot of important things that 

will be addressed at this meeting.  Please Pray that God’s Ho-

ly Will will be accomplished. 

 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist  

 revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

Job Openings: 

Woodlawn Baptist Church in Garden City GA. Is looking for 

a Part-Time Minister of Music. We are looking for someone 

who can lead our church music program and worship ser-

vices. Woodlawn Baptist Church is also looking for a pianist 

to provide support for our music . Please forward resume to 

pastor @woodlawnbaptist.church, for both the Minister of 

Music position and the Pianist position. 

You can visit our website for more information about our 

church www.woodlawnbaptist.church . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear SBA Family, 

  

"Baptist Collegiate Ministries is a ministry of the Georgia Bap-

tist Mission Board, BCM is not a church, but is a cooperative 

ministry of local churches and the State Baptist convention of 

churches.Through the funds and volunteer efforts provided by 

these ministry sponsors, the BCM is able to reach a wide audi-

ence of students with the  Gospel of Jesus Christ."  

Blessings, Marty Youngblood,  

Pastor Wellness (678) 925-7677  

NOTE: New Address below  

Georgia Baptist Mission Board  

4295 Brogdon Exchange  

Suwanee, GA 30024-398  

 

 

 

 

Senior Adult Picnic  

The Picnic was held on Thursday May 11, 2023  

at J F Gregory Park in Richmond Hill GA. 

The Picnic was a great success, with over 70 in attendance.  

The Disaster Relief served great Grilled Pork Chops, Green 

Beans and Corn, and Potato salad, with roll and dessert.  

There was special singing and Speaker Joe Ortiz and door priz-

es were given to all who attended. We are looking forward to 

next year’s picnic. 

 

Assembly News     
  

 

 

 

Greetings from the Assembly,   

 

Last month was exciting as we booked the majority of the 

remaining summer openings. With that being said there's still 

a few openings please don't hesitate to reach out. Our pool is 

officially open for the summer and beautiful as ever. If your 

church doesn't have time for a full camp, but you think your 

church can benefit from a pool party, call to check availability. 

If you have a group looking to serve the Lord in differ-

ent ways, please consider us as we always have unique ways 

to serve. Thanks for your time, God Bless. 

 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570 

www.SBAssembly.org 

Here is a look at the new Pool at the Baptist Assembly 

Come Join us at the Assembly!  

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Uniforms  and White Socks 

Polo style shirts and pants in children’s and adult sizes 
are needed.  
New or gently used white shirts and navy, khaki, or black 
pants are preferred. We would also appreciate Walmart, Tar-
get, or Amazon gift cards to purchase uniforms.  
White socks in children’s sizes are also needed. 

 

Thank you,  

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on            to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Rev. Perry Boyd 6/12 

Mrs. Amy Waddell 6/13 

Rev. Truc Phan 6/24 

Mrs. Natalie Doyle 6/25 

Mrs. Kelli Crunkleton 6/28 

Mrs. Lacy Cabrera 6/29 

 

Please let us know if your 

church has an upcoming 

event, announcement or job 

opening that you would like 

for us to post on our website! 

http://www.sbassembly.org/


 

Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:30 am   

 

June 5 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s  8410 Waters Ave 

 

June 12 

Lunch: Spanky’s 308 Mall Way  

 

June 19 

Lunch:  Ole Time’s Country Buffet  

   209 Stephenson Ave 

 

June 26 

Lunch: Wang’s 2  7601 Waters Ave  

 

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

June 2023 

June 5,12,19, & 26, 2023 Minister’s Meeting at 

the Restaurants listed meet at 11:30 am 

June 18, 2023 Father’s Day 

 

July 2023 

July 3 & 4, 2023 Office Closed for 

(Independence Day) 

July 10, 17, 24, 31, 2023 Minister’s Meeting at 

the Restaurants  TBA at 11:30 am 

July 24, 2023 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting 

1:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

